
UNIVERSITY NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION 

Aurora University (the “University”) is committed to providing a learning, working and living 
environment that promotes personal integrity, civility and mutual respect.  Aurora University does 
not discriminate, or tolerate discrimination against any member of its community on the basis of 
race, color, national origin, ancestry, sex/gender, gender identity, sexual orientation, age, religion, 
disability, pregnancy, veteran status, marital status, familial status, genetic information, or any 
other status protected by applicable federal, state or local law in matters of admissions, 
employment, or in any aspect of the educational programs or activities it offers, as required by the 
Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 (race, color, and national origin); Title I of the Education 
Amendments of 1972 (sex); Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973 (disability); Age 
Discrimination Act of 1975 (age); and any other applicable local, state, and federal laws.  

The University also provides reasonable accommodations and other services to students and 
employees with disabilities when modifications are required to provide access to the University’s 
educational programs and activities.  More information regarding requesting accommodations is 
available at https://aurora.edu/dro or by emailing disabilityresources@aurora.edu.  

The University has designated the Vice President for Student Life to coordinate its compliance 
with Title IX Section 504, the Age Discrimination Act, and other discrimination laws.  Inquiries 
about policies and the laws addressing discrimination and/or harassment may be directed to:  

Assistant Vice President for Student Life, Dean of Students, and Title IX Coordinator 
Allison Brady 
Founders House 101 
Aurora, IL  60506-4892  
Phone: 630-844-4578   
Email: abrady@aurora.edu   

Inquiries about policies and the laws addressing discrimination and/or harassment may also be 
directed to:  

Associate Vice President of People and Culture 
Joanne Tolbert-Wells  
Eckhart Hall 105C  
Aurora, IL  60506-4892  
Phone: 630-844-3866 
Email: jtolbert-wells@aurora.edu  

U.S. Department of Education (Chicago Office) 
John C. Kluczynski Federal Building  
230 S. Dearborn Street, 37th Floor  
Chicago, IL  60604  
Phone: 312-730-1560  
Email: OCR.Chicago@ed.gov  
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